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Global Learning & Engagement is excited to announce a Faculty-Led Program Abroad (FLPA)

to India for the winter 2025 semester. This program offers students an immersive

opportunity to explore the rich history and vibrant culture of India.

Program details:

Travel dates: February 22 - March 8, 2025 (tentative)

Host institution: Pandit Deendayal Energy University

Locations: New Delhi and Gandhinagar, India

Eligibility: Open to students enrolled in diploma, advanced diploma, and degree

programs

Language of instruction: English

Accommodation: Shared hotel rooms

Register to join a virtual information session on Tuesday, Aug. 15, at 11:00 a.m. to learn

more, and visit the website for details on academic integration and how to apply. 

The application deadline is Sunday, Sept. 22, 2024. Don't miss this incredible opportunity to

expand your horizons and experience India's rich cultural heritage while earning academic

credits!
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